Taxpayef.com Petition

Stand Up. Be Heard! AB: End the Gag Law

To the Premier of Alberta:

Alberta’s gag law passed in 2016 is a clear violation of the Charter right to Freedom of Expression and a clear attempt to scare off
citizens from being critical of the government.

Protecting donators’ privacy is the same principle behind a secret ballot when voting —it’s nobody’s business which party you vote for
or which advocacy group you donate your own money to.

Healthy political discourse requires more Albertans willing to speak up and speak out, not fewer.

We the undersigned call on the Alberta government to end its gag law.

Name: Address: Signature:

Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be emailed to: ab.director@taxpayer.com; faxed to: 306.205.8339,
or mailed to: Canadian Taxpayers Federation, PO Box 14043 Richmond Rd PO, Calgary, AB T3E 7Y7



